
Proposed Certified Nursing Assistant 
Program Change 

  

Quanah will: 

         Bus students to the VC campus for all classes, clinical, and testing 

         Provide all books and workbooks 

  

Vernon College will:  

  

         Provide the instructor, classroom, clinical site, and all supplies needed for the classroom 

  

The classes will be two nights a week. Tuesday and Wednesday nights are preferred by our 
instructor but can be discussed further. Our plan is for class to be from 4:00pm – 8:00pm.  This will 
give us the opportunity to have a class that starts in the fall and ends before Christmas.  We would 
be able to start a new class in the spring and it would end before the end of the school year.  That 
would give students the opportunity to choose a class that best fits their schedule. It will be CNA 
only. No intro or LVN classes. Shana gave me a ballpark number for the program at $6,000 to 
7,000.  A new MOU and contract will need to be signed.  Let me know what you think or if you have 
any questions. 

  

Thanks,  

  

Kasey Humphries, RN 

CE Coordinator Allied Health 

Vernon College 

4105 Maplewood Ave. 

Wichita Falls, Tx 76308 

https://maps.google.com/?q=4105+Maplewood+Ave.+%0D%0A+Wichita+Falls,+Tx+76308+%0D%0A+940&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=4105+Maplewood+Ave.+%0D%0A+Wichita+Falls,+Tx+76308+%0D%0A+940&entry=gmail&source=g


940-696-8752 ext. 3361 

tel:(940)%20696-8752

